
Richard Williams <richard.williams@lacity.org>

Rose Hills

Henry Reitz <shellmanhenry@sbcglobal.net> Mon, Jun 17, 2013 at 10:44 PM
To: richard.williams@lacity.org

Please submit my email to Motion 11-2057

Truly the renaming does not serve any purpose.  I would rather see tax payer dollars spent on cleaning up the
area on a regular basis of all the wind blown discarded trash, generated right there in Rose Hills.  More police
patrols and bringing the 'R H' graffiti vandals of the area under control.


